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Thursday 19th September 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Open Evening – Thursday 26th September 
 
 
Just a reminder that we have our annual Open Evening on Thursday 26th September (5-8pm). 
 
As usual, Vale will close early & students will be dismissed at 12.30pm. 
 
Each year we have a number of student helpers. Students that have volunteered to help out will need to be 
back at school at 4pm wearing their full school uniform.  Please be advised that they will need to have had 
their permission forms signed and returned to school for this. 
 
Students that are eligible for free school meals will be able to order a 'grab bag' to collect before they leave 
school at 12.30pm.  If your child requires a grab bag, they can get an order form from the canteen to complete 
and pass back to a member of the catering team by Monday 22nd September. 
 
If you are unable to facilitate your child leaving school at 12.30pm then please email us at 
ckenyon@darwenvale.com and we will be able to supervise your child until their usual finish time. 
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Mr F Redfern 
Assistant Principal 


